
Subject: Water Fun Games & End of Year Party  
  

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Good afternoon. Trust this email finds you well! 

The end of term is approaching fast and as usual, we are planning to hold the very much awaited 
'Water Fun Day' for our youngsters  of the Pre-Junior classes next week. Please note that the date 
for this event was originally scheduled to take place on Monday coming, the 25th June, however 
we have decided to postpone the date to Wednesday 27th June in view of the fact that the pools 
have not yet been set up. We are hoping to have the pools ready by Wednesday and that our 
little boys and girls will be able to enjoy some slashing and swimming  on the day. Thus, half 
the morning will be dedicated to water play, swimming and water games in our areas outside.  

The students are expected to come to school wearing their bathing suits (we recommend the 
one piece protective suit) underneath their summer uniform and should bring along with them 
a cap/hat, towel, inflated arm bands, beach shoes, underwear and socks.  All items/clothing 
including the arm bands should be labelled.  The teachers and helpers will then help the children 
change back into their summer uniform afterwards. 

We will also be setting up a ‘Mini Ice-cream Stall’  on this day. The children will have the 
opportunity to prepare a ‘DIY Ice-Cream’ by choosing from a selection of flavours and then 
decorate it by choosing from a variety of toppings. (Ice Cream fee included in the 8 Euro which 
will be collected for the party expenses held on Thursday 28th June). 

We will celebrate our last day of school with an ‘End of Term Party’ which will be held 
on Thursday 28th June. The students are to come to school wearing casual clothes. The party fee 
is 8 Euro. This includes a kinder brioss for breakfast time, party food, water, orange juice and 
animation.(& the ice-cream which will be given to the students on Wednesday 27th June). 
Parents are kindly requested to send the payment in a sealed envelope with the child's name and 
class written clearly on and hand it over to the class teacher responible by latest Tuesday 26th 
June.  

May we now take the opportunity to thank all the parents for their positive feedback, constant 
support and co-operation throughout the year. It has been a pleasure for us to educate your 
children and see them grow into little, more independent, caring and well-mannered boys and 
girls. We thank you once again for entrusting your children in our care. 

We wish you all a restful and fun-filled summer in the company of your little ones! 

Regards, 

The Early Years Administration 


